
5th Graders!
We will be helping the PTA work on a
very special project and we need your

help!

We need YOU to bring in a rock to paint. We will provide
the brushes and paint! Our goal is for every 5th grader

to paint a special rock during the week of May 17th, and
we will be placing them around

the PRMS Campus sometime after that!!

Here’s what to do:
1. Find a small rock. (no larger than your hand!)

2.Thoroughly wash the rock and dry it.
3.Bring your rock to your HOMEROOM no later than

Friday, May 14th.

Thank you from the 5th Grade Team


